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Internal Medicine Coding Alert

Reader Questions: Charge for Bottles of Tylenol
Question: Is there a HCPCS code for the supply of Tylenol for a sick patient?

Alabama Subscriber

Answer: Yes, when your family physician (FP) gives Tylenol to a patient in his office, you may report A9150 for
"Nonprescription drug," such as Tylenol.  Although Medicare doesn't reimburse the supply, some payers may. Medicare
makes the code the patients responsibility.
           
Tip: Submit Tylenol and Benadryl (pill) as A9150 with a short description and a charge, such as $0.25 cents for each pill
your FP gives. Make sure the physician documents the administration in the patient'smedical record.


